
Sepulveda Curb & Gutter Work Planned Between Montana to Homedale Street in 
West Los Angeles 
 
The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements contractor will fully close Sepulveda 
Boulevard from Montana Avenue to Homedale Street in West Los Angeles during night-
time hours only beginning Monday, March 3 to Friday, March 7, 2014. The hours of 
operation are nightly from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. to facilitate curb and gutter work.  
 
Detours: 
Northbound: Northbound Sepulveda Boulevard, west on Montana Avenue, North on 
Church Lane to Northbound Sepulveda Boulevard. 
 
Southbound: Southbound Sepulveda Boulevard, west on Church Lane, south on 
Church Lane3, east on Montana Avenue to Southbound Sepulveda Boulevard. 
 
What to expect: 
 Work is dependent on favorable weather conditions. 
 Emergency access will be maintained at all times. 
 For a listing of daily closures and latest updates visit our website at 

www.metro.net/405 or follow us on twitter: www.twitter.com/I_405 and Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/405project. 
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